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8th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our learning in PSHE and as part of anti-bullying week, Year 5 will be 

visiting The Light Cinema in Bradford to watch the film, Robot Dreams.   

 

The rating for this film is PG. PG stands for Parental Guidance. This means a film is 

suitable for general viewing, but some scenes may be unsuitable for young children. 

A PG film should not unsettle a child aged around eight or older. Parents should 

consider whether the content may upset younger, or more sensitive, children 

therefore we need permission from you to allow your child to watch the film. 

 

To give permission, please confirm using the Arbor app or speak to a member of the 

admin team in the main office. 

 

The trip will take place during the school day on Thursday 14th November 2024. 

Pupils will leave school at 9:00am and return by 12.20pm ready for lunch.  

 

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing a full school uniform with a 

suitable coat and footwear as children will be walking to the cinema. The cost of 

this trip is FREE. 

 

 

If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to speak to the Year 5 teachers. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Warrington and Mrs Neely  

Year 5 Teachers 
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